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            6th & 7th March, 2015  
                       
Dear Hams/SWLs,

                 Greetings from NIAR!
               

It gives us great pleasure to invite you to HAMTECH 2015, International Conference on 
Amateur  Radio  Communications  at  Port  Blair,  Andaman & Nicobar, India during  6  to  7  March 
2015 followed by a Dxpedition till 18 March, 2015 being organised by NIAR. 

            The National Institute of Amateur Radio (NIAR) with its objectives to promote Amateur 
Radio, has reached a milestone of completion of 31 years with a reputation of being a world class 
institution for its activities and achievements.

            We wish to showcase the importance of Amateur Radio communications at the event. The 
discussions at this convention will address various topical issues like promotion of Amateur Radio, 
HF & VHF communications, Digital communications, Dxpeditions and developments in Antennas 
& Propagation. There is also an open forum to discuss on Disaster Management particularly the 
experiences lessons learnt in recent natural calamities shared by experts.

            The speakers are well known experts in the field with years of experience, senior officers of 
Government  of  India  and  Non  Government  Organisations  in  the  field  of  Amateur  Radio 
communication technologies and represent International and local organisations. Participation of 
electronic, print media will also be encouraged.

            Indian and foreign  ham delegates  are  permitted to  operate  their  ham stations  during 
HAMTECH 2015 by obtaining special permission from WPC Wing of Ministry of Communications 
& Information Technology, Govt. of India.  

            We would therefore invite you to attend this event. If you are aware of any colleagues, 
friends or other persons who may have interest in attending HAMTECH 2015, we would request 
you to pass on this information.
 

I look forward to seeing you at HAMTECH-2015!

                                 Thanking you.                                                                                                                  
                     Yours sincerely,

                                                                      S.Ram Mohan, VU2MYH
                                                                                  Director

National Institute of Amateur Radio
Raj Bhavan Road, Somajiguda  Hyderabad 500082, India

Tel. 91-40-2331 0287,  91-40-6516 7388,  E mail: niarindia@hotmail.com


